
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are pleased to inform you that Grade 8, 9 and 10 students go back to code 
yellow as of tomorrow. The two cohorts in Grade 8 become one cohort again and 
return to their room. Grade 9 students meet in the library for registration 
tomorrow morning and move their trays to their room afterwards.  
 

 
Please note that according to the vaccination scheme in Norway, Grade 6 students 
should receive the MMR vaccination and Grade 10 students should receive the IPV 
vaccination this year. Both groups will be vaccinated by the school nurse: Grade 
10 on 20 January and Grade 6 on 26 January. Please find attached permission 
slips, which need to be returned to the class teacher on the day of the vaccination 
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at the latest. The students who do not return the permission slip cannot be 
vaccinated. 
 
 NOTE: there is a mistake on the permission slip for Grade 10. The students will be 
vaccinated on 20 January, not 20 February. 
 
 
 

Like last year, GIS is going to provide detailed information on post-Grade 10 
options in Norway and specifically the IB Diploma Programme at Gjøvik High 
School. The information evenings for students and parents will take place as 
follows:  

21 January 2021 @ 5:00pm                                                                                               
Ms Breivik, careers counsellor at Gjøvik High School, will present all options 
available to students upon completion of Grade 10 

28 January 2021 @ 5:00pm                                                                                               
Ms Øye, Diploma Programme Coordinator at Gjøvik High School, will present the 
IB Diploma Programme 

Please note that due to the current situation, the events are open ONLY to Grade 
10 students and their parents. Grade 9 families can rest assured GIS will continue 
providing the same support in the future. 
 
NOTE: To ensure safety, the first event will take place via Zoom. All parents and 
students will receive a link to the meeting on Thursday.  
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If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi  (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar  sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
Nurse   Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-
Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 
 
Covid-19 testing  Gjøvik Town Hall   Tel. 61 15 89 11 

Contact details 
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